
 
 

1 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Pharmacies:                      1/23/2024 
 
 
 

UPDATED REQUIREMENTS FOR 340B CLAIMS SUBMISSION 
 

 
Effective January 18, 2024, Wyoming Medicaid has updated the process used internally for invoicing 340B claims. You are 
receiving this notification because it has been determined that these changes may impact your claims adjudication 
process. To properly reimburse claims and ensure proper invoicing of these claims with the manufacturers, please submit 
340B eligible claims through the POS with the following NCPDP-specific values included in the claim submission:  
 
 

1. Submit the claim using the associated 340B Pharmacy NPI 
2. Basis of Cost Determination field = “8” 
3. Submission Clarification Code field = “20”  

 

340B claims are required to be submitted according to the above parameters as of February 1, 2024. Wyoming Medicaid 
will continue to assist with claims submission and adjudication questions, as well as auditing functions to ensure that 
claims are adjudicated appropriately using the information submitted by the pharmacy.  
 
 

For any questions, please call the Change Healthcare Pharmacy Help Desk at 877-209-1264. 
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